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Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the draft set of proposed consent
conditions as dated 8 February 2019.

| apologise for the brevity in response in advance.

Proposed Conditions 4, 7 and 13 are supported as revised in the 8 February 2019 version. DOC
seeks that these proposed conditions are retained in this current form. Thank you for including
consultation with DOC in the development and review of the Stormwater Management Plans
and associated Implementation Plans.

Please contact me if you have any questions or matters of clarification on 027 6277 502 or email
at Ikirk@doc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Linda Kirk

RMA Planner Kaiwhakamahere- Penapena Rawa
South Island RMA Shared Services, Operations Group
Level 2, 161 Cashel St, Christchurch, 8011
Department of Conservation | Te Papa Atawhai
Phone: 027 6277 502

Email: |kirk@doc.govt.nz Web: www.doc.govt.nz
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